
Infant Feeding Chart 
*Please review recommended change to Center WAC Feeding Chart item “f”. 

Developmental 
Stage/Age of 
Infant  

Type of Feeding  

(a) Under 4 
months of age  

Serve only formula or 
breast milk unless 
there is a written order 
from the child's health 
care provider.  

(b) When baby 
can: (At about 4-6 
months of age) 
 
Sit with support 
 
Hold head steady 
 
Close lips over the 
spoon 
 
Keep food in 
mouth and 
swallow it.  

Serve only formula or 
breast milk unless 
there is a written order 
from the child's health 
care provider 
 
Begin adding solid 
foods upon 
consultation with 
parents: iron fortified 
baby cereal, plain 
pureed fruits and 
vegetables, pureed 
meat/poultry, soft 
cooked pureed 
legumes and tofu.  

(c) When baby 
can: (At about 6-8 
months) 
 
Sit without support 
 
Begin to chew 
 
Sip from a cup 
with help 
 
Grasp and hold 
onto things  

Serve only formula or 
breast milk unless you 
have a written order 
from the child's health 
care provider. 
 
Start small amounts of 
water, formula or 
breastmilk in a cup. 
 
Let baby begin to self 
feed. 
 
Start semisolid foods 
such as cottage 
cheese; soft cooked, 
mashed grains; 
mashed soft 
vegetables/fruits; finely 
ground meat/poultry  
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(d) When baby 
can: (At about 8-
10 months) 
 
Take a bite of 
food 
 
Pick up finger 
foods and get 
them into the 
mouth 
 
Begin to hold a 
cup while sipping 
from it  

Serve only formula or 
breastmilk in a bottle 
unless there is a 
written order from the 
child's health care 
provider. 
 
Small soft pieces of 
cheese, tofu, cooked, 
ground chicken, turkey, 
meat. 
 
Small pieces of soft, 
cooked vegetables, 
peeled soft fruits. 
 
Toasted bread 
squares, unsalted 
crackers, pieces of soft 
tortilla and pita bread. 
 
Cooked plain rice, 
noodles, dry cereal.  
 
Only formula, breast 
milk, water in the cup.  

(e) When a baby 
can: (10-12 
months) 
 
Finger Feed 
 
Chew and 
swallow soft, 
mashed and 
chopped foods 
 
Start to hold and 
use a spoon 
 
Drink from a cup  

Serve only formula or 
breast milk unless 
there is a written order 
from the child's health 
care provider. 
 
Begin offering small 
sized, cooked “finger” 
foods 
  
Variety of whole grain 
cooked and dry 
cereals, bread, pita, 
crackers, tortillas. 
 
Soft cooked meat and 
poultry, mashed 
legumes, cooked egg 
yolks, soft casseroles, 
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(e) When a baby 
can: (10-12 
months) 
 
Finger Feed 
 
Chew and 
swallow soft, 
mashed and 
chopped foods 
 
Start to hold and 
use a spoon 
 
Drink from a cup  

Serve only formula or 
breast milk unless 
there is a written order 
from the child's health 
care provider. 
 
Begin offering small 
sized, cooked “finger” 
foods 
  
Variety of whole grain 
cooked and dry 
cereals, bread, pita, 
crackers, tortillas. 
 
Soft cooked meat and 
poultry, mashed 
legumes, cooked egg 
yolks, soft casseroles, 
stews, pasta w/sauce  

(f) When a baby 
can (at about 12 
months) eat a 
variety of foods 
from all food 
groups without 
choking, signs of 
an allergic 
reaction. 

Soft raw fruit pieces & 
cooked vegetables. 
 
Yogurt, cheese slices, 
variety of soft mixed 
table foods. 
 
Offer small amounts of 
whole milk (unless 
the baby is at risk for 
obesity), juice, 
formula, breast milk or 
water in the cup during 
meals/snacks  


